
Lenka El léñas Šebestová,
Vice Chair and Council Member of our
society, has decided of her own accord to
conclude her involvement with the
Atropos Skeptical Society as of the New
Year. After careful consideration, she has
chosen to dedicate her time to other
activities that currently bring her more joy
and fulfillment.

We would like to thank Lenka for her
contributions and the energy she has
invested in Atropos. We wish her much
success and satisfaction in all her future
endeavors.

Changes in the Atropos Skeptics
Society

29. 12. 2024
Pavel Šmejkal, chairman

The Atropos Skeptical Society will continue its mission.
In the coming period, we will focus on reorganization and adaptation to the new
situation, allowing us to further promote critical thinking and skepticism in a new
format.

Thank you for your support.


